
Enclosed please find the letter which was sent home to families district-wide in the fall of 2018 (I 
believe middle level and above). Also enclosed is a scan of the materials provided at the high 
school when a request for contraceptives is made.  A copy of the curriculum delivered to 
students in 9th grade Wellness and upper level Health courses is in a second email.  
 
Our school Nurse, Lola Noyes can be available to answer questions about how many students 
have access and how many parents have denied access, tomorrow via phone. All she needs to 
know is the time, number, and basic process of what to expect.    
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
 
--  

Luke Aither, M. Ed. 

Assistant Principal 

Spaulding High School 
155 Ayers Street 

Barre, VT 05641 
802-476-4811 (ext. 1115) 
802-479-4535  (Fax) 
 
 


